
A New Addition to the Norco Trailers Family in Escondido! 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We're overjoyed to share some heartwarming news with you all. Antonio and Alea—
husband and wife team managing Norco Trailers in Escondido—have welcomed 
another beautiful baby girl into our family!  

During this precious time, we will be taking a short break to cherish the early moments 
with our new arrival. To accommodate our needs, our Escondido store will operate with 
temporarily reduced hours, by appointment only days (based on availability), and an 
additional closed day over the next couple months.  

While we are away, our dedicated family members will step in to ensure seamless 
operations in Escondido as soon as possible. You'll experience the same top-quality 
service and expertise that you've come to expect from Norco Trailers. 

We expect to return back to full-time operations in two months. Your support and 
understanding during this time are greatly appreciated, and we can't wait for you to 
meet the newest member of our Norco Trailers family. 

 

📞 Antonio Barreto: 760-297-1174 or text 951-905-8791  

📧 norcotrailers@yahoo.com  


